
      

 

 

 

1. Chess Club – Chess club resumes today after school. 
 
 

2.  Attention Grade 6 Basketball players and coaches - Our first practice will be on 
Thursday at 12:30pm in the gym. Please eat your lunch beforehand. See you there! 

 
 

3.  Candy, Candy, Candy - It is that time in the term Citadel.  Citadel Cares will be selling 
candy cups in the front office this coming Monday, January 15th.  It is a ONE DAY 
ONLY sale.  The cups are $3.50.  Come support Citadel cares. 

 
 

4.  Last call for library books - We are still looking for a small number of library books 
that have not been returned yet. Our library is being re-organized by Genre starting 
tomorrow and we need all the books back for sorting! Thanks for your help Citadel! 

 
 

5.  Archery Club - Reminder to those who signed up for the archery Club, this club will 
not be starting until the first Thursday in March.  Stay tuned for announcements 
about meetings prior to the March 7th start dates for the Citadel archery club. 
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